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Dates for your 
diary:   
7th January 
Wow topic day 
 
 

8th January 
Young voices 
concert at the 
Arena 
 
10th January 
Y2 Victorian 
classroom 
 
15th January 
Y6 Creswell Crags 
 
21st  January 
Y6 Crucial Crew 
 
28th January 
Y6 Bouldering 
Competition 
 
29th January 
Y5 and Y6 
Velodrome 
morning  
 
30th  January 
Y4 last swimming 
session 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Happy New Year  
Welcome back to school, we hope you had a 

lovely holiday and are ready to start the new 

term. I hope you enjoyed your WOW day 

this week to launch your new topic. 

Snow 
As the winter is now well and truly here 

there will be every possibility of it snowing. If 

we do get snow, we will make every effort to 

open as usual.  Please do not ring school to 

find out if we are open, we will announce it 

on Radio Sheffield and Hallam, Twitter and 

text you all.   

 
 

Young Voices Concert 
The choir will be attending the Young Voices 

concert on Wednesday 8th January. We 

would like to wish them well after all their 

hard work leading up to this evening.  

 

Chinese New Year 
The closing date for the art competition is 
January 17th. The theme is the Year of the Rat. 
The winning entries will win tickets to the 
Chinese New Year show on 27th January at the 
City Hall.  

 

 
Thornbridge Y3 

We still have a few spaces on our Year Three 
residential trip to Thornbridge. Please can you 
let the office know ASAP if your child would 
like to participate in this trip. If your child has 
already signed up to go on this trip please pay 
the full amount ASAP. 
 
 

Meat Free Tuesdays 
We have now started our meat free Tuesdays 
as agreed on our Climate Change Charter. 
There are now some recycling boxes in the 
entrance hall for office supplies, batteries and 
plastic wrapping for you to use. 
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Lateness 
Please ensure your child arrives to school on 
time for 8.45am. It is important for your 
child’s education that they do not arrive late 
as lessons start promptly at 9am. 
 

Good work assemblies 

These will start again next week on Friday 
17th January, all parents, carers and friends  
are warmly invited to attend.  
 
 

After school clubs 
Clubs will start next week, please see the 
separate letter in order to sign up for new 
clubs.  
 
 
 
Thank you 
Cath Thomas 
Headteacher 
 

School Uniform Swap Shop 
We are starting a free uniform swap shop 
every half term, where you can bring your old 
pieces of uniform to swap with other families. 
We will also be putting the lost property out 
as part of the swap shop. The first one will be 
on,  

Thursday 30th January 9am 
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